
HAVE YOU 
HEARD ABOUT 
YALE-NEW 
HAVEN’S  
ST.RAPHAEL’S 
EXPANSION?

Yale-New Haven Hospitals 
acquired St. Raphael’s in 2012 
to develop a state-of-the-art 
Neuroscience Center. They 
plan to spend $828 million 
dollars on the development, but 
have made no public plans to 
ensure this investment directly 
builds community wealth in 
Dwight, and will not cause 
gentrification. 

Don’t let Yale-New Haven shape 
the Dwight neighborhood 
without resident participation or 
benefit! Dwight residents should 
have a say in what is developed. 
What do you want to see in 
Dwight? Come testify about the 
importance of a community-
driven process and envision 
how this investment could best 
benefit the neighborhood!

WHAT WE CAN DO:WHAT HAPPENED:

EMAIL RASMUS.SCHLUTTER@GMAIL.COM IF YOU HAVE ANY 
QUESTIONS OR WOULD LIKE HELP GETTING TO CITY HALL.

TESTIFY AT THE CITY HALL LEGISLATIVE 
COMMITTEE MEETING ON TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 10TH AT 6PM.


